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I have worked in public education as a licensed employee for 17 years. 

I have never experienced or even heard of anyone impersonating a Union 

representative. 

I have frequently experienced overt coercion, discrimination, exclusion, and a hostile 

work environment from my local Union and the Oregon Education Association 

because of the inappropriate exclusive representation "laws" that allow for this illegal 

discrimination. 

This entire bill wreaks of the typical dishonestly pushed people who want to make 

public sector jobs even more hostile and discriminatory toward employees who are 

partriotic Americans that lean more conservative in their views. 

The workplace should not be places where only people with certain political views are 

welcomed and treated fairly. 

The state of Orgeon should also be a welcoming place where all people are welcome 

and encouraged to reside, regardless of their political perspectives. 

 

Thank you.  


